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07/06/15 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Children in year 4/5/6 have the exciting opportunity to attend a cricket match at Hove Cricket 
Ground on Monday 26th June.  The main part of the day will be watching a cricket match but 
pupils will also have a tour of the ground and will have some other activities provided for them.  
Children will be transported to and from the event on a coach and the cost of the trip will be £10. 

Children will need to arrive at school at normal time and will take part in morning sessions as 
usual. The coach will leave school at 11.30. The children will leave the cricket ground at 4.30pm 
therefore aiming to return to school by 5.15pm, pending traffic.  There is an opportunity for 
parents to help us – please indicate on the slip below if you would like to volunteer.  

Pupils will need to bring a named packed lunch and plenty of water to drink.  They will need 
sunhats and sun cream, as well as a waterproof coat.  They need to wear school uniform but they 
can wear trainers or PE shoes. Children can also bring some spending money (up to £5) but this 
must be in a named purse and will be their responsibility. 

Places are limited, so please return the slip and £10 by Tuesday 21st June, places will be 
allocated on a first come, first served basis.  We will let you know if your child DOESN’T get a 
place.  We will let you know by Thursday 23rd June if you are needed to accompany us. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Mandy 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for ________________________________ to attend the cricket trip on Monday 

26th June.  I understand that they need a packed lunch, plenty to drink, sun and rain protection.   

I will arrange for them to be collected from school at 5.15pm by _____________. 

I would like to come and help during the trip.  

I enclose the fee of £10. 

 

Signed___________________________ 

 

 

t: 01323811306 

e: office@laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

w: www.laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs RM West 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs V Brown  
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